KEY PENINSULA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
Minutes for August 5, 2016

Meeting called to order at 7:30am.
Present: Barb & George Heard, Ruth Bramhall, Mary Williams, Dick & Gail Kelly, Danna Webster, Ed Robison, Jud Morris, Rosina Vertz, Frank Grubaugh, Todd
Rosenbach, and Tracey Oliveira.

Secretary's Report
The minutes from July 1, 2016 were approved as presented.

Treasurer's Report
The Checkbook balance was reported as $11767.82 and the Savings balance as $90.00. The Treasurer's Report was approved as presented.

Old Business
PA System Follow Up
A PA System was purchased through Amazon and will be stored at Jud's place of business, Childrens Home Society/Family Resource Center.

4th of July Event and Groundbreaking
KP Parks and staff were appreciative of the $500 sponsorship from the KPBA. Tracey reported a very successful event with over 550 attendees.

New Business

Peninsula Schools Education Foundation Breakfast - Oct. 13

Per Jud, a table for 11 ($550 total) is saved for those people attending from the KPBA.

CHS Annual Kids Classic

It was MSC to increase sponsorship amount (budgeted $250) up to the next level of $350, enabling 18th Hole Sponsorship with table and more exposure.

Individual Reports:

Frank - Toastmasters is having a speech contest next Thursday. KP Fire Dept. Levy passed which is good for staffing. Wondered where the local muralist is?
Ruth - All projects at the KP Sportsmen's Club are complete and the club supplied all the cakes auctioned off at the Hope Recovery fundraiser. The Bluegrass
Festival fed over 350 guests.

Ed - Both engineering and vaulting business going well. Laurie is attending a vaulting annual meeting. KP Parks purchased 2 properties to the West & East of
Gateway Park. Derek Young fought hard for KP Parks to acquire these pieces and now there can be more trails.

Todd - LPL Financial - Starts early in the day at Key Center office on Tuesdays and Fridays and will not be giving up this office space or leaving the Key Peninsula.
Also developing office in Purdy location,.

Dick - The KP Veterans enjoyed participating in the 4th of July Social.

Gail - There is still art work on display( from the Art Walk) at the Blend and the Brones Room in the library.

Rosina - The annual report is available at the library. Starting vacation soon and will not be back until Sept. 1st.

Jud - Out of the seven organizations receiving grants from the Greater Gig Harbor Foundation, four were from the Key Peninsula. Food Backpacks 4 Kids
continues with their food drive.

Danna - KP Community Council meeting on August 10th will feature Brian Stacy, Pierce County Engineer, discussing highway safety. A good variety of people
attended and contributed thoughts and ideas at the KP Partnership Forum. The Farm Tour will have 10 locations to visit, with Gateway Park as the information
center again. The KP News will provide the guide and map inside the Sept. issue.

Tracey - Serenity Salon still needs a stylist. A receptionist was hired. Effective Sept. 1, prices will be increasing. All the merchandise at the Indoor Garden Store
has been rearranged , new prices (lower) and they do some on line sales. Grand opening sometime in September.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Heard
Secretary



